From: Alana McAuliffe

Sent: Tuesday, 29 September 2015 11:49 AM

To: LC School Closures

Subject: RE: Inquiry into school closures - transcript and questions on notice
Dear Emma,

As discussed Joan has had further clarification from the organiser who is dealing with Numeralla Public School. He
has been on leave and provided these additional details:

A meeting of the consultative committee was held on Thursday, 17 September 2015. The decision of this meeting
was to close the school in 2016 as only two children are still attending the school and these children are
transitioning into attendance at a nearby public school.

A community meeting will be held during term 4 to advise the community of the decision. The organiser advises that
the consultation protocols have been followed.

Kind Regards,

Alana McAuliffe | Secretary to the Deputy President and Senior Vice President
NSW Teachers Federation | 23-33 Mary Street, Surry Hills, NSW 2010
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